City gives approval for
expanded park activities

On Friday, June 5, the City of Costa Mesa approved greater use
of some City parks to allow for expanded passive activities in
addition to the current approved uses of walking, jogging and
biking.

Individuals and members of the same household may relax, read,
engage in other passive recreation, and picnic, subject to
maintaining at least six feet of distance from others who are
not members of the same household.

Areas that will remain closed to the public include
playgrounds, restrooms, picnic shelter areas, sports courts,
and all amenities that have touch points. There can be no
gathering, including team sports at this time.

Park visitors still need to adhere to the physical distancing
of six feet or more from those not a member of their
households, wear face coverings, and limit contact to people
in the same household only.

Pet owners are encouraged to continue to be responsible and
maintain dogs on a leash at all times, and waste bags should
be carried to ensure that pet owners pick up after their pets.
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